CEMETERY TRUSTEE MEETING SEPTEMBER 9, 2014

PRESENT: Janet Brown, Chairperson; Bill Tiffany, Member & Recording Secretary

ABSENT: Rob Gordon

GUEST: None

The meeting came to order @ 5:05 pm

- 1. Accept the minutes of the August 12, 2014 meeting.
- 2. We discussed the possibility of having the DPW (Public Works Dept.) do the mowing in the cemeteries. This will have to be worked out with the Public Works Director and the Selectmen.
- 3. Jane Brown will check with Terry Knowles from the Attorney Generals Office, on how we should dispose of a broken head stone in %il Mill+Cemetery that has already been replaced by a new stone.
- 4. We discussed the possibility of having the %Fall Cleanup+done by the end of October instead of November so as not to have to deal with early snow storms.
- 5. Chip Meany obtained a Veterans Marker and flag for us to place at the grave site of Alden Gardner in %ill+Cemetery. We thank him for that.
- 6. The new wall at the Wail Mill+Cemetery is completed and it looks terrific! We want to thank Mark James of Walark James Stone Masonry+ and his crew for doing such an excellent job.
- 7. Andy Spielberger is going to charge us \$300.00 to load our granite that is to be trucked to Mark James shop as partial payment for the wall project at \$\mathbb{O}\$ il Mill+cemetery.
- 8. We will be meeting with the C.I.P. Committee shortly.
- 9. We discussed the replacement of the fence at the % ast Weare+Cemetery.

Meeting adjourned at 6:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted, William F. Tiffany Recording Secretary